Wolfbotics at Orlando FRC Regionals

The 2015 Wolfbotics team shipped their newly constructed robot to the
University of Central Florida in Orlando in preparation for their March appearance
in the Orlando FRC Regional competition.

Only in their second year of competition, the Wolfbotics team, a member of the
Blue Alliance, finished a respectable 34th out of a field of 64 high school teams.

This year’s game is RECYCLE RUSH!, a recycling-themed game played by two
Alliances of three robots each. Robots score points by stacking totes on scoring
platforms, capping those stacks with recycling containers, and properly disposing of
pool noodles, representing litter.

To learn more about FIRST robotics, go to usfirstorg. If you go to
www.orlandofrc.org, you can find out about this year’s competiton. To see the St.

Francis team (#5145) in action, click on www.thebluealliance.com.




